Industry Advisory from the
Building & Safety Department
Occupied Dwelling Inspections
March 23, 2020

Effective Monday, March 23, 2020 the City of Las Vegas will be suspending inspections that are
requested inside occupied dwelling units until further notice.

Inspections are being completed in both building and offsite divisions as scheduled. Please be advised
that we are keeping the Social Distance of 6 feet or more from our inspectors with no physical contact

between individuals.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at (702) 229-6251.

Sincerely,

Kevin T. McOsker, P.E., CBO
Building and Safety Director
City of Las Vegas

Building and Safety Department




